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Notice

It is hereby inform to all the BPL Students of B.A. 1"

Semester that the college will return back &.550/- to those students

who have paid the amount at the time of ad'-rission of B.A. 1"

Semester (pvucp) from og-01-2021. Students are requested to

come to the college office on 09-01-zoz4 along with admission

receipt and student bank aceount copy"

Date; 08.07"2024

e
(Dr. Monoj Gogoi)

PrinciPal
Bikali College. DhuPdhara
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